
MOULTONBOROUGH CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES OF 

2/6/2012 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Marie Samaha, Chair, Bob Patenaude. Sec., Peter Jensen. 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Herb Farnham, Bill Gassman 

 

Meeting started at 7:00 PM, Previous minutes were read.  Motion by Peter, seconded by 

Marie to approve minutes as read. 

 

PERMITS/APPLICATIONS:  Marie presented list of permits and applications and site 

visits.  (She also mentioned problem with restoration plan for a Lees Mills property). 

 

LAKE WINNI WATERSHED:  Marie mentioned that Bill Gassman plans to meet with 

the committee in Sandwich on Feb 13
th

. 

 

DON’T “P” IN THE LAKE FLYER:  Bob updated the members on the staus of the flyer 

that the Con Com plans to hand out at Town Meeting.  Peter made a motion to expend 

monies for printing, with some wording revisions.  Seconded by Marie. 

 

LEGISLATION OF HB 1529/1515:  Marie will send letters to appropriate NH State 

committee chairs to state our opposition to these bills. 

 

MILFOIL UPDATE:  Peter mentioned that he hasn’t heard any comment from the public 

about upcoming proposals. 

 

MPIC UPDATE:  Bob said next meeting will be Mar 26
th

. 

 

TAKING ACTION ON WILDLIFE:  Marie mentioned that Amanda Stone of UNH Co-

Op will attend our March meeting to discuss ways of providing assistance to the Con. 

Com. 

The March meeting will begin at 6:30 to allow enough time for the TAFW presentation. 

 

MEMBERSHIP/OFFICERS:  After lengthy discussion it was decided that members 

whose terms were up in 2012 must write letters to the BOS requesting re-appointment.  

Election of the 2 officer positions will be held at the March meeting. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.  The next 

meeting of the Con. Com will be on Mar 5
th

, 7 PM at the Land Use Office of the Town 

Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Bob Patenaude, Sec. 

 

 


